
Don’t let a virus keep 
YOU from VOTING. 

Vote ABSENTEE for  
Rep. Bill Herbkersman!

The corona virus has affected many of our Constitutional Rights, but the Right to VOTE should not 
be one of them.  South Carolina allows absentee voting, though it is a multi-step process.  

I have sent this card to provide you with information about absentee voting and local contact numbers at 
the county Voter Registration and Elections office.  Though there are certain qualifications for Absentee 
Voting, almost everyone qualifies due to age, work requirements, a previously planned vacation, or if 
caring for a sick relative.  

I encourage you to take advantage of this option if you have any reservation about going to vote in 
person in the June 9th primary election.

If you have additional questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.  

Thank you for your friendship and I respectfully ask for your vote for Herbkersman for SC House in 
the Republican Primary.   

All the best to you and your family.

Bill
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